
 
 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

Heads of central banks of the EAEU member states discussed the current economic situation 

 

May 30, 2023 

 

Сentral banks’ heads of the EAEU member states participated in the meeting of the 

Advisory Board, which was held on May 30, 2023 chaired by the National Bank of the Republic of 

Belarus. 

The members of the Advisory Board discussed the current economic situation and the 

implementation of monetary policy in the member states, as well as exchanged views on current 

issues of central banks' operations. 

The next meeting of the Advisory Board is scheduled to be organized in autumn 2023 in 

the Republic of Armenia. 
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